
 

Senior Walk About at Almond Grove Elementary! 

Hey High School Seniors — 

Come take one last walk down memory lane! 

Join us as you return to where it all began for a special  

Senior Walk About through the Almond Grove campus. 

 

Almond Grove Elementary 

Monday, June 2nd 

2:00 PM  

 

Senior Check In: 1:45 PM in the library 

Attire: Cap and Gowns (preferred) or Semi Formal Attire 

 

All Almond Grove students will line the campus to cheer you on as you 

take your final walk through your former school. Bring your smiles and 

your family and get ready to inspire the next generation! 

Let's celebrate your journey — past, present, and future! 

Please RSVP below.  

If you have any questions, please contact Tami Wannamaker at 

twannamaker@ouesd.k12.ca. or 925-625-6720. 

 

We can't wait to welcome you back!  
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